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District of Columbia Government

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

Box 75115



Washington, DC  20013  


July 16, 2003

Dr. John V. Van Cleve

Executive Director, ITS

Gallaudet University

Ballard House

800 Florida Avenue, NE

Washington, DC 20002

Dear Dr. John V. Van Cleve:

The commissioners of Advisory Neighborhood Commission (ANC) 6A plan to establish a website to provide information to the community.  As Gallaudet is an integral part of the community, we would like to know if you would be interested in creating and/or maintaining that website, perhaps as class project for a group of computer students.  We feel that there would be benefits to the entire community by having it produced locally, to the school by increasing its visibility, and to the students by providing "real world" work experience.  

If this is a matter that you would be interested in pursuing, you may respond using any of the contact information given above or to Michael Musante, Chair, Community Outreach Committee at (202) 548-2542.  

We hope that you will find this at least worthy of further discussion.  However, if you are certain you are not interested, we would appreciate a quick response so that we can pursue other options.

On behalf of the Commission,

Joseph Fengler, Chair

ANC 6A

cc:  Michael Musante, Chair, Community Outreach Committee 
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